
Hello Room 7 Families, 

What a wonderful beginning to our school year! This past 

month we focused on “grace and courtesy” as we learn to 

treat others the way we would like to be treated.  We are  

making friends and becoming familiar with our daily routine. 

 

As Autumn arrives, please be sure to send along a jacket; 

we go outside each morning and it can get a little chilly.   

 

Thank You! 

Miss Christine & Miss Taylor 
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Contact Information 

Christine Bauman 

christine@montessoriacademyidaho.com 

 

Office:  208-344-0004 

Web: Montessoriacademyparkcenter.com 

 

Quote of the Month 

  

“A Hug is always the right size” 

  -Winnie the Pooh 

 

UNITS OF STUDY 

 *Intro to geography: The globe 

    Land and water 

    The Continents 

    Atmosphere/Ocean 

 

*Life cycle of the Spider 

*Life cycle of the Pumpkin 

Important Dates 

October 4 

Library Opens 

October 20-21  

School Closed 

Parent Teacher Conferences 

October 22 

Fall Festival 10AM - 1PM 

October 24-28 

Bookfair 

October  28 

Spirit Day: Crazy Hair Day 

 

KINDERGARTEN FYI  

October 7 

P.E. and Music will start    


